
During the past month work continued on spaces you could see

as you drove by the construction site and on spaces that are not

visible from West Main Street. 

Visible work included the installation of yellow wall board on

the exterior. Careful observers might have seen the framing of

spaces on the second floor. Pipe fitters and duct installers are

also working on the second floor.  

Less visible work is happening in the basement where the

plumbing is being laid. On the Witherbee Street side a retaining

wall is being built on the church side of the property.  

The idea is to have the exterior enclosed by the time winter

comes. The project team is well on their way to achieving this

goal. 
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